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11th March 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re:  Red Nose Day – Friday 18th March 2022 
 
We will be celebrating Red Nose Day at Grange on Friday 18th March 2022 with a mufti day 
to support the annual Red Nose Day charity event. 
 
The children are asked to dress in red on Friday 18th March and bring a suggested donation 
of £1 for the Red Nose charity.  The money raised will help people living really tough lives in 
the UK and worldwide. 
 
We would also like the children to showcase their comedy talent.  Please film your child 
either telling a joke or telling a funny story and email it to your child’s year group email 
address, marked for the attention of their class teacher.  The video should be no longer than 
90 seconds and will be shared with the class.  
 
Please email the video by Thursday 17th March 
 
The videos will be uploaded on our school’s YouTube Channel.  If you are happy for your 
child’s video to be on our YouTube Channel, then please sign the consent slip below and 
return it to the school office by Thursday 17th March.  Children’s Videos will only be uploaded 
if we have a consent from you. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs S Joshi 
Events Coordinator 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to the School Office by Thursday 17th March 
Red Nose Day 

 
Child’s Name:  …………………………………….. Class: …………………………. 
 
  I give consent for my child’s video to be uploaded on the Grange YouTube Channel. 
 
 
 
Signed:  ……………………………..(Parent/Carer) Date:  ……………………………………… 
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